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37th Annual Community Fundraiser                                                                                                                         
The Secretary, 								25/08/2020
Dear Sir/Madam,
            Our club is once again sponsoring The Annual Community Raffle, providing:
1st Prize:  	 $3000 in Cash Donated by MINGARA RECREATION CLUB Ltd
2nd Prize:	 Set of 3 Tosca Luggage value $700 donated by helloworld Travel Bateau Bay Bateau Bay Square 
3rd Prize:  	 Accommodation & Breakfast for 2 adults from The Clan Terrigal
4th Prize:  	$150 Voucher from Gem Design Jewellers @ The Entrance
5th & 6th Prize	$50 Voucher from Bunnings Warehouse

Note: each ticket sold includes an offer from McDonalds to” Buy one Cheeseburger you get one free”
We offer your organisation the opportunity to sell raffle tickets, and receive in return for your
effort the FULL VALUE of your ticket sales.
We supply the prizes and the tickets at no cost to your organisation. Tickets sell for $2 each
and supplied in books of 10 not 25 as in previous years.
Should you be interested, would you please have a representative from your organisation attend a briefing
meeting at Mingara Recreation Club, Mingara Drive, Tumbi Umbi, on Sat 26th September 2020 between 12 noon and 6 PM to collect your raffle tickets. We ask that you advise us of your organisation’s current postal address, email address and also the Secretary’s name and phone number.

· Tickets not picked up at Mingara  on 26th September 2020 ,  can be picked up at Robin Hearder and Judi Archer’s residence at Unit 51 Kiah Lodge, 15 Anne Findlay Place, Bateau Bay 2261 by ringing on 4333 8087 or 0404 160 548 to arrange a suitable time to pick up.
· 
The Ticket Butts of your sold tickets, and all of your unsold tickets, must be returned to Robin Hearer’s residence above  by  9th February 2020 to permit the raffle to be drawn on Tues 23rd February 2020.
Rotary cheques will be presented for the full value of sales immediately after the raffle draw to those organisations who make returns as specified.

If your organisation intends to participate this year, please fill out the attached form and return in our website or  Email to  (waterhoused@bigpond.com)
                                                                                              Yours faithfully,
                
                                                                                                Robin Hearder
Fundraising Authority No. CFN14370                                                                  0404160548
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